
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF DANA POINT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a public hearing will be held by the Planning Commission of the City 
of Dana Point to consider the following: 

APPEAL OF THE COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR'S DETERMINATION THAT 
"RECREATIONAL VEHICLE STORAGE USE" IS A PROHIBITED USE WITHIN THE COMMUNITY 

COMMERCIALNEHICULAR DISTRICT (CCN) ZONE AND "MAJOR AUTOMOTIVE REPAIR USE" 
IS A PROHIBITED USE WITHIN THE TRANSPORTATION CORRIDOR DISTRICT {TC) ZONE. 

THEREFORE, THE PROPOSED USES AT 25802 AND 25831 VICTORIA BOULEVARD ARE NOT 
ALLOWED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE CITY'S MUNICIPAL CODE. 

Project Number: 

Project Location: 

Applicant: 

Representative: 

Environmental: 

Hearing Date: 

Hearing Time: 

Hearing Location: 

DP17-0013 

25802 & 25831 Victoria Boulevard (APN 121-254-43; 668-341-45) 

Pickering Properties, Property Owner 

Todd Skenderian, Architect 

Pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), the project is 

found to be Categorically Exempt per Section 15301 (Class 1 - Existing 

Facilities). 

Monday.April 10,2017 

6:00 p.m. (or as soon thereafter as possible) 

33282 Golden Lantern, Suite 210, Dana Point, California 92629 

All persons either favoring or opposing the subject project are invited to present their views to the 
Commission at this hearing. 

Note: This project may be appealed to the City Council. If you challenge the action taken on this 
proposal in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public 
hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the City of Dana Point prior to 
the public hearing. 

For further information, please contact Belinda Deines, Senior Planner, Community Development 
Department, 33282 Golden Lantern, Suite 209, Dana Point, bdeines@danapoint.org or at (949) 248-
3570. 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA 
COUNTY OF ORANGE 
CITY OF DANA POINT 

SS AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING 

I, Ursula Luna-Reynosa, Director of the Community Development Department of the City of Dana Point, 
do hereby certify that on or before March 30, 2017, I caused the above notice to be posted in four places in 
the City of Dana Point, to wit: City Hall, the Dana Point Post Office, the Capistrano Beach Post Office, 
and the Dana Point Library. 

/� .. 'lb-0-
Ursula Luna-Reynosa, Director 
Community Development Department 


